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Dear Valued Provider, 

IlliniCare Health members will become Aetna Better Health® of Illinois members on December 
1, 2020, while you will automatically become part of the Aetna Better Health of Illinois network. 

Beginning December 1, 2020, IlliniCare Health patients in your care may come to see you with Aetna 
Better Health of Illinois ID cards. These patients are still HealthChoice Illinois members.  

Membership Identification Card Quick Reference Guide 

What this means for our members: 
Members will transition over to the Aetna Better Health of Illinois provider and pharmacy network.  
Their network of providers, specialty providers, and hospitals have not changed. Their medical 
benefits have not changed as well. They will continue to receive care under Aetna Better Health of 
Illinois.  

What this means for our providers: 
Members who are currently under your care will continue to receive care from you and/or your facility 
as the health plan outlines within their covered benefits. If you have any questions regarding patient 
care or claims, please contact us at 1-866-329-4701. We thank you for continuing to provide great 
care to our valued members. 




